
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Update to Clinical Request Forms  

 September 29, 2021 

Target Audience: All Substance Use Disorders Residential Intensive 

Withdrawal Management (3.7WM) and Inpatient Detox Providers 

 

Optum Maryland would like to inform all SUD Residential 3.7WM and Inpatient Detox 

SUD providers of an upcoming change to the Clinical request forms for both initial and 

concurrent requests. To improve the clinical information gathered and documented, an 

additional section has been added to the clinical forms associated with the following 

authorization plans: 

● SUD-Inpatient Detox  
● SUD-Residential-ASAM Level 3.7WM 
● IMD 4.0 Initial 
● IMD 4.0 Concurrent 

The new section requires the following information be provided:  

 

 



 

Providers requesting this level of care will notice this addition immediately.  Please 

make sure to complete this form to expedite the review process. 

Thank you in advance for providing this valuable clinical information. 

If you have questions about the information contained in this alert, please contact 

customer service at 1-800-888-1965. 

Thank you, 

Optum Maryland Team 


